Worthy Supreme Knight,

| am very disappointed by your decision and the decision of the Supreme Directors to eliminate
the traditional 4" degree regalia and replace it with a comparatively colorless combination of
jacket, pants and beret.

As a Knight of Columbus, | am proud of its rich traditions of principles, charitable works, and
history. For decades, at wakes, parades, Masses, and Opening Ceremonies it was clear the
Knights of Columbus was present when everyone saw the Sir Knights in their colorful regalia. It
was already a shame that in the 1980’s the Color Corps cape colors and ranks were changed.
This latest change will only serve to drive more men from its ranks.

| ask you and the Supreme Directors to revisit this decision and ultimately reverse it. Thank you
for your time and understanding in this matter.

Fraternally,

[SIGNED] [DATE]
[PRINTNAME] [COUNCIL NAME AND No.]
[MEMBER No.]

~May God Bless America™




